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Johnson said that when his wife, Marge, went out to the street the following morning 
to get the newspaper, the sign and been knocked down and the pile kicked over into the yard. 
The police picked up the sign and at last report were holding it at Town Hall.

But it apparently was effective because so far there have been no more such pil^Rji 
the Johnson driveway.

One of those participating in the discussion observed that dog owners can control 
their animals if they wish by tugging on the leash to get them off of walks and driveways 
when they're doing their business.

The conversation cane a day or so after Irene Doremus suggested that Shore Line 
carry a piece reminding dog owners that the town has a leash law. Irene was irked by a 
worman she saw on the beach who had kicked only a light covering of said on the mess her 
dog made on the beach.

On Jtily 1, Bob Herbst will take over as chief of the Pine Knoll Shores Rescue Squad, 
and Gil Millington, another experienced emergency medical technician will become assistant 
chief. They will succeed Dan Sotir and Brenda Cox.

The town is fortunate to have such competent personnel manning the ambulance 2k 
hours every day, but more volunteers are needed. Training for ambulance attendants got 
under way at 7 P*». June 19.

*nie FKA annual membership meeting will begin at 4p.m., Saturday June 23rd at the Bogue
Banks Country Club and will be followed by a cocktail party (BYOL). Any member who has not
received the official notice (including the bill for dues and sticker supplement) should 
call Secretary Flo Garrett - 726-1845.

The PKA Board of Directors thanks Betty and Carl Hammon for their generous donall^l
of an outdoor grill. Now installed in Brock Basin, it is ready for your cook-out but you
bring your own charcoal.

Remindert PIKSCO annual meeting will be held on Friday, July 6 at 7*30 in Town 
Kail. Since the by-laws require a quorum to be present, members are urged to attend in 
person or to send their proxies to Box 3̂ 6, Atlantic Beach, N. C., 28512.

Plans are underway for a community birthday party for anyone in Pine Knoll Shores who 
has an August birthday. The celebration will take place on Wednesday* August 15, at the 
Pine Knoll Association sittum. Those interested should contact Shirley Hargroves, 247-4240, 
Joan Liblv, 247-2039 or Ruth McGibbon, 247-2225. for further information.

Folks with July birthdays are asked to contact Elizabeth Ames about getting together 
for a cooperative birthday party. Her number is 247-4376.

Nancy and Pete Peterson are the proud parents of a son who arrived May 9# weighing 
9 pounds, 14 ounces. The youngster was names Per Arvid in honor of a great grandfather 
but will be called Perry, ____ ______

Bernice Donaldson wants to thank the people of Pine Knoll Shores who raised a total 
of $1,964*36 for the Cancer Fund. She also thanked the following women who assisted in the 
fund drive I Jeanne Umbarger, Thelma Sullivan, Judy Salchow, Muriel Weiss, Margaret 
Marge Kalning, Hortense Gibson, Doris Waldman, Maxine Moeller, Virginia Greata, Rache]^^


